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Full Text

The Permanent Forum reiterates its grave concerns about the situation of
indigenous human rights defenders who continue to be harassed, criminalized,
prosecuted or even killed for exercising their legitimate rights to protect their
lands, territories and resources, especially in the context and activities of
extractive industries. The Forum calls upon Member States to take a zero-
tolerance approach to violence against indigenous human rights defenders, to
develop and implement all measures necessary to respect and protect indigenous
human rights defenders, to duly investigate any act against them and to
prosecute those responsible to the full extent of the law.
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